
Update
Repeal of Section 22a-174-4 and 

Adoption of Section 22a-174-4a of the 
Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies

Concerning Source Monitoring

• November 2, 2021: Notice of intent.
• December 15, 2021: Tentative public hearing (upon request). 
• November 26, 2021: No request for a hearing received by this deadline and the 

public hearing was canceled. 
• December 17, 2021: Public comment period closed.
• We received four sets of comments (from EPA and the regulated community).
• Thank you for reviewing our proposal and providing feedback.
• We are currently drafting responses to the comments received.
• Next step: Office of the Attorney General.



Questions?

Paula Gomez
Stationary Source Control Group

Paula.Gomez@ct.gov
(860) 424 - 3088

mailto:Paula.Gomez@ct.gov

	���Update�Repeal of Section 22a-174-4 and �Adoption of Section 22a-174-4a of the �Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies�Concerning Source Monitoring��
	Questions?

